
 

 

NOTICE OF 2021 SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

 

 

Dear Equestrian Australia Limited Member 

 

 

A Special General Meeting (SGM) of Equestrian Australia Limited will be held  

immediately following the conclusion of the AGM on: 

 

 

Monday 17 January 2022 

 

 

Further details about how to participate in this meeting will be advised in the  

Agenda of the Special General Meeting. 

 

 

Motions to be considered at the meeting, submitted by members, should be to  

be emailed to: 

 

nominations@equestrian.org.au  

by 5:00pm on Friday, 17 December 2021 
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